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Dear Putnins Family, 

 

We write to share our sincere condolences after hearing of the passing of Ulnis Putnins – a great 

friend and pillar of our sporting movement. 

 

At this time of sorrow, we hope you are able to take comfort from the extraordinary life that Ulnis 

lived. 

As a two-time junior world champion, Ulnis was a very talented pentathlete and as a trainer, he 

passed on his knowledge and experience to many generations of athletes in Latvia and Germany. 

We can all take inspiration from such a great man, and we will all miss him greatly. 

 

 

With our best personal greetings and wishes for good health, 

 

 

 

 

Dr h.c. Klaus Schormann          Shiny Fang 

President      Secretary General 


